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Her Majesty The Queen
1926~2022
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Following the recent announcement
that Monday 19t September 2022 will
be a Bank Holiday for the funeral of
Queen Elizabeth 11, we can confirm that
school will be closed to all pupils and
staff this day.

School will reopen as normal on
Tuesday 20t September 2022.




